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Radiation Safety Office
ATTN: _ Mr. Mack Richard, M.S.
Clinical Bldg. 169
541 Clinical Drive i

Indianapolis, IN 46202-5111 )
,

Gentlemen:
,

IThank you for your letter dated January 2,1991 informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the violations identified in our letter dated
December 24, 1990.

In your response _ to item 2 of: the Notice of Violation, you indicated the'

violation was not entirely correct in that only the laboratories of one permit. I
'holder were not posted in accordance with 10 CFR 19.11 not nine as stated in

-

the Notice. In addition, you explained your procedure of posting at 1 cast one
-laboratory authorized under a given_ permit holder.

._

,

iWe agree that it is not necessary to post each laboratory provided that the
'information is readily' observable to workers in accordance with Part 19 and
--your license requirenents. Regerding the number of laboratories and/or permit
holders in violation of the requirements, our inspector contends that the ,

required postings and/or notices were not observed in the laboratories of
Drs. Rosenthal, Zhou and_ Roman.

Your corrective action associated with both violations identified in the
Notice is adequate and will be reviewed during a future inspection. No

.

Ifurther response is_ required.
'

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely ;

William H. Schultz, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety
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